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St James the Great Catholic Primary School 
CLASS: Y5 

Home Learning Grid Week beginning Monday 22/06/2020 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

English 
 
 
Can We 
Save 
the 
Tiger? 
by 
Martin 
Jenkins 
 
 
 
https://
www.co
llinsdicti
onary.c
om/ 

LI: To use ‘whilst’ as 
a conjunction to 
create multiclause 
sentences. 
 
Read this statement: 
Whales are not an 

endangered 

species. 

 
Think: Is this 
statement is true or 
false? 
 
We know this is false, 
so I will need to 
change the sentence. 
We will do this by 
using the conjunction 
‘whilst’ to create a 
sort of ‘negative 
statement’. Here is 
my example: 
 
Whilst some may 
believe whales are 
not an endangered 
species, thousands 
are hunted each 
year. 
 
Think: What effect 
did the word ‘whilst’ 
have on your 
sentence? 
 
Your task is to write 
the next paragraph 
to your discussion 
text starting with the 
word ‘Whilst’.  
 

You can extend 
yourself by also 
writing a sentence 
starting with 
‘despite’, e.g. Despite 
many believing 
whales not are an 
endangered species, 
thousands are 
hunted each year. 

LI: To use adverbial 
phrases to create 
cohesion and form a 
counterargument. 
 
Read the following 
paragraph which 
makes a 
counterargument. A 
counterargument is an 
argument that 
opposes another 
argument. 
 
Whales live in 

oceans and it is 

very difficult to 

calculate their exact 

population. They 

have plenty of free 

space to roam 

around. It seems 

very unlikely 

whales will become 

extinct. 

 
Think: Would this 
paragraph make 
sense straight after 
your last paragraph? 
To help it make sense, 
we can use adverbials 
to connect the 
different parts of the 
text. A few examples 
of adverbials you can 
use are ‘on the other 
hand’ or ‘in contrast’. 
 
 

I have included an 
example below to 
show the effect of this. 
 
Your task is to write 
your next paragraph to 
your writing to give a 
counterargument 
which is introduced 
using an adverbial. 
 
 
 
 
 

LI: To use a range of 
sentence structures 
to create a 
conclusion. 
 
In my conclusion, I 
will use four sentence 
types. They will start 
with: 
1. It seems 
2. If 
3. Although 
4. Until 
 
First, read my 
example below, 
underline these 
sentence starters and 
circle the commas. 
 
After this you should 
write your final 
paragraph using each 
of these sentence 
starters.  
 
 Remember! When 
you start a sentence 
with a subordinate 
clause, you must 
separate it from the 
main clause using a 
comma. 
 
 

LI: To edit and 
redraft a 
discussion text.  
 
Read your whole 
discussion text 
again and find 
and correct any 
spelling, 
punctuation and 
grammar 
mistakes that you 
have made.  
 
Pay special 
attention to 
where you might 
have missed 
commas after a 
subordinate 
clause. 
 
Also consider the 
purpose of your 
discussion text. It 
should present  
 
 
 

LI: To write an 
evaluation of 
your work. 
 
Your task today is 
to write an 
evaluation of your 
discussion piece. 
 
These are the 
questions you 
should answer to 
help you reflect 
on the 
effectiveness of 
your work. 
 
1. Did you develop 

a consistent 
argument, 
supported by 
evidence? 

 
2. Did you use 

adverbial 
phrases to create 
cohesion and 
form an 
argument 
against? Write 
an example of 
when you did 
this. 

 
3. Did you use 

single and multi-
clause 
sentences? Write 
an example of a 
part of your work 
where you did 
this. 

 
4. What went well 

with your work? 
 

5.  What would 
have made it 
even better? 

 
 
 

https://www.collinsdictionary.com/
https://www.collinsdictionary.com/
https://www.collinsdictionary.com/
https://www.collinsdictionary.com/
https://www.collinsdictionary.com/
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Reading 
 
The 
Listener
s by 
Walter 
De La 
Mare  
 
https://
www.p
oetryfo
undatio
n.org/p
oems/4
7546/th
e-
listener
s 
 
https://
www.yo
utube.c
om/wat
ch?v=7y
73wu47
Uk4 
 
. 
 
 

LI: To find reasons 
for and against a 
claim. 
 
My claim is:  
The events in the 
poem suggest 
something 
supernatural is 
happening. 
 
Your task is to find 
evidence both for 
and against this 
claim. 
 
I have included a 
table below to help 
you organise your 
ideas. 
 

LI: To write balanced 
argument using 
evidence. 
 
Start by looking back 
at your table from 
yesterday. 
 
Today, you will be 
using these arguments 
to write a balanced 
argument. This is like 
your work in English. 
 
When you introduce 
your 
counterarguments, 
make sure you use 
adverbials such as ‘on 
the other hand’, ‘in 
comparison’ or ‘in 
contrast’. 

LI: To make links 
with other poems 
or stories. 
 
Think of another 
poem or story that 
reminds you of The 
Listeners.  
 
Maybe they contain 
a similar character 
or have a similar 
mysterious mood.  
 
Write the name of 
the other story or 
poem onto the 
Venn diagram and 
use this to show 
their similarities 
and differences. 

LI: To write a 
comparison 
between The 
Listeners and 
another poem or 
story. 
 
Start by looking 
back at your Venn 
diagram from 
yesterday. 
 
Today, you will be 
using this to write a 
comparison. 
 
Start by writing 
about the 
similarities. 
 
When you write 
about the 
differences, use an 
adverbial to 
introduce this 
section and make 
your writing more 
coherent. 

LI: To consider 
the effect of the 
setting on the 
poem. 
 
Your question is: 
Why did the 
author choose 
this setting? What 
effect did this 
have on the poem 
and how it makes 
the reader feel? 
 
You can give 
examples from 
other poems or 
stories to support 
your answer. 

Maths 
 
See task 
sheets 
below 
 
Answer 
as much 
of each 
sheet as 
you can. 
 
If you 
do not 
finish 
the 
worksh
eet 
every 
day that 
is ok but 
make 
sure 
you 
always 
try your 
best. 

LI: To recognise and 
use square numbers 
up to 12 x 12 and the 
notation for squared 
number (2) 
 
Watch this video to 
revise square and 
cube numbers: 
https://www.bbc.co.
uk/bitesize/topics/zv
hs34j/articles/zjm48
mn  
 
To find a square 
number you need to 
multiply a number by 
itself. 
 
e.g. 32 = 3 x 3 = 9 

LI: recognise and use 
cube numbers and 
the notation for 
cubed number (3) 
 
To find a cube number 
you need to multiply a 
number by itself 
twice!  
 
e.g. 23 = 2 x 2 x 2 = 8 
 
A cube number 
relates to the volume 

of a cube. Each cube 
number can be 
represented by a 
cube made up of 
unit cubes: 

 

LI: To use short 
multiplication to 
multiply 2,3 and 4  
digit numbers by a 
single digit 
number. 
 

Watch the video on 
this webpage to 
revise short 
multiplication:  
https://www.youtu
be.com/watch?v=c
Be3RYJRODk  
 
You must show 
your working out.  

Remember! Use 
place value to line 
up the digits 
correctly! 

LI: To use long 
multiplication to 
multiply a two-
digit number by a 
two- 
digit number; 
extend with 
multiplication of a 
three-digit number 
by a two-digit 
number. 
 
Watch the video on 
this webpage to 
revise long 
multiplication:  
https://www.bbc.c
o.uk/bitesize/articl
es/zjbyvk7  
 
You must show 
your working out.  

Remember! Use 
place value to line 
up the digits 
correctly! 

LI: To solve word 
problems, which 
involve short and 
long 
multiplication. 
 
Use the skills you 
have practised 
this week to 
answer the word 
problems below. 
 
Remember to 
start by 
underlining the 
key information in 
the question 
before writing the 
calculation using 
a formal written 
method.  
 
You must show 
your working out.  

Remember! Use 
place value to line 
up the digits 
correctly! 

https://www.poetryfoundation.org/poems/47546/the-listeners
https://www.poetryfoundation.org/poems/47546/the-listeners
https://www.poetryfoundation.org/poems/47546/the-listeners
https://www.poetryfoundation.org/poems/47546/the-listeners
https://www.poetryfoundation.org/poems/47546/the-listeners
https://www.poetryfoundation.org/poems/47546/the-listeners
https://www.poetryfoundation.org/poems/47546/the-listeners
https://www.poetryfoundation.org/poems/47546/the-listeners
https://www.poetryfoundation.org/poems/47546/the-listeners
https://www.poetryfoundation.org/poems/47546/the-listeners
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7y73wu47Uk4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7y73wu47Uk4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7y73wu47Uk4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7y73wu47Uk4
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https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zvhs34j/articles/zjm48mn
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zvhs34j/articles/zjm48mn
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cBe3RYJRODk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cBe3RYJRODk
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zjbyvk7
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zjbyvk7
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zjbyvk7
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Science 
 
 

LI: To find out and report about the different gestation periods of different types of animals. 
 
 

Gestation is the prenatal stage or the time between fertilisation and birth.  
 
Look at the animals named on your first worksheet.  

Think: Which types of animals do you think will have the longest gestation periods? Which will have the 
shortest?  
 
Task: 

1. Start by writing your predications on to the sheet.  
2. Once you have done this, use the table on the next worksheet to check if you were correct. 
3. Answer the section at the bottom of the sheet to say if your predictions were correct or not. 

 
Challenge: Create a leaflet using the template to share your findings.  
 

RE 
 
Steward
ship 
/ 
Ways to 
be 
steward
s of 
God’s 
creation 
/ 
We are 
called 
to 
Steward
ship. 

LI: To consider ways to be stewards of 
God’s creation. 
 

One very important way in which we 
should be stewards of God’s creation is 
in relation to the impact of climate 
change.  
 
Remember from Geography that there 
is a difference between weather and 
climate; weather can change 
dramatically in the course of a day 
whereas climate usually takes years to 
change.  
 
The reason why people are concerned 
now is because the climate is changing 
more quickly than before. 
 
Look at the slides below to learn some 
of the possible impacts of climate 
change. 
 
When we make bad or thoughtless use 
of the earth’s resources, many people 
suffer.  
 
When we make poor choices about 
how we treat other living things 
(people, animals, plants) we cause life 
to be less than God intends.  
 
Making wise choices about the care of 
God’s creation is called good 
stewardship. 

 
These are your questions to answer: 

 
1. How could climate change 

have contributed to these 
emergencies? 

2. In what ways were the people 
living there affected? 

LI: To know and understand caring 
for the Earth. 
 
The Earth and all life on it is God’s 
creation. We are called to take care 
of it because it is a holy gift from 
God and the only place we can live.  
 
Read Psalm 104 below. 
 
This psalm is a beautiful hymn of 
praise, highlighting the various 
aspects of the story of creation told 
in Genesis 1:1-25.  
 
God’s desire is that all life should 
flourish, each within its own 
element; this can only happen if all 
life is respected.  
 
If the life of people, animals and 
plants is not allowed to grow, or is 
destroyed or dismissed as 
unimportant, God’s wish for the 
fullness of life for all creation, is 
being denied.  
 
 
These are your questions to 
answer: 

1. What Christian beliefs and 
values compel us to take 
action? 
 

2. What is the impact of climate 
change on the harmony of 
God’s creation? 
 

3. Why should a Christian help 
people affected by the impact 
of climate change? 

 

LI: To demonstrate knowledge of 
how to care for the Earth. 
 
Your task is to write to your 
parents, teachers or the parish 
showing why it is important for 
all children in the school to be 
stewards of the school 
environment and to give 
suggestions about how they can 
work together to make changes.  
 
Make sure you reference Psalm 
104 and Christian values and 
beliefs. 
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3. In what ways did CAFOD work 
with the local communities to 
support them? 

 
Comput
ing 
 

LI:  Describe ways to keep each other safe when using the internet 
 
 TASK 1 

1. Click on the link and read the Internet Safety reading passages ( or read the hard copy of the text below 
in the computing resources section). This page contains more information about each of the guidelines 
that character learns in the song. Under-line the guidelines for using the internet that are described. 

2. When finished, explain why each guideline is important to keep them and their computers safe. 
  

TASK 2 
Click the Web Smarts printable activity. You will be writing advice to people who are having issues online, and you 
should refer to the guidelines mentioned in the song and underlined in the Reading Passages as you record your 
responses. 
 
Click to watch video  
  

PSHE 
 
 
https://
www.co
llinsdicti
onary.c
om/ 

LI: 
To understand that their bodies belong to them and that they have control over what happens to it. 
To make choices about what happens to their body. 
To understand the difference between wanted and unwanted contact. 
To know what to do if they are worried about themselves or a friend. 
 
Choice and control are two of the three Cs we explored last week. Let’s take a look at the third – consent 
Is there an area of your life about which you wish you had more choice or more control? 
Autonomy – means : It’s up to Me 
What does the word consent mean?  In addition to having choices and control over what happens to our bodies, we have to 
consent to someone else doing something to our bodies.  This is because your body is your own. It belongs to you and no one 
else. You can decide what does and does not happen to your body. 
No individual should have control over another – we all have the right to be free from the control or influence of others.   We 
do not have to do something that we are not comfortable about, even if others say we have to or if they threaten us in some 
way. 
 
We do not have to keep something a secret if we do not want to.  If something does not feel right, tell someone you trust. 
We all have the power of consent and autonomy – we can choose what happens to our own bodies and others need our 
permission to touch us. 
 

Respect and Protect 
Respect and protect – these are two very important words when it comes to looking after our bodies 
We should respect ourselves enough to know that our bodies are precious and deserve to be protected from any 
harm or unwanted touch 
 
Read the scenarios below in the PSHE resource section and write your opinion about each. 

Art 
 

LI: To learn about Paul Klee’s artistic techniques and create a painting based on Paul's famous paintings. 
 
Last week we looked at his style: taking the line for a walk. What type of art does he create? It is called abtract 
 
What techniques did you use to create art like Klee’s? What was this like for you? 
Is Klee’s work good, bad, interesting? Why? 
Today we are going to explore Klee’s masterpiece ‘The Goldfish.’ 
 

http://assets.flocabulary.com/pdfs/units/internet-safety-lyric-notes.pdf
http://assets.flocabulary.com/pdfs/units/internet-safety-activities.pdf
https://www.flocabulary.com/unit/internet-safety/
https://www.collinsdictionary.com/
https://www.collinsdictionary.com/
https://www.collinsdictionary.com/
https://www.collinsdictionary.com/
https://www.collinsdictionary.com/
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Click on the link to read a nice text about the art: http://www.artchive.com/1925/klee.html 

 
Questions: 

1. What effect does the dark background have? 
2. There are lots of fish – how do you think the other fish feel about the goldfish? 
3. What makes the goldfish stand-out? 
4. What techniques do you think Klee might have used to create the goldfish painting? 

 
Go to the Art section below to learn about two techniques for creating this. 
See if you can draw yours using one of the methods 
 

You will need oil pastels, water colour, paper and paper clips 
 
Click on the link to learn about the artist Paul Klee https://kids.kiddle.co/Paul_Klee 
 

PE Join a 9am PE lesson with Joe every day – Monday to Friday 
 
You do not need any equipment – just tune into Joe’s YouTube channel at 9am for a 30 minute fun workout. A 
great way to start the day, just click the link. 
 
https://www.thebodycoach.com/blog/pe-with-joe-1254.html 

 

  

http://www.artchive.com/1925/klee.html
https://kids.kiddle.co/Paul_Klee
https://www.thebodycoach.com/blog/pe-with-joe-1254.html
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English – Tuesday 23/06/2020 
 

Yesterday’s work began with ‘While many believe whales not are an endangered species, thousands 

are hunted each year.’ 

Think about why the second example is more appropriate for introducing a counterargument, before 

you write your own. 

 

Before: 

Whales live in oceans and it is very difficult to calculate 

their exact population. They have plenty of free space to 

roam around. It seems very unlikely whales will become 

extinct. 

 

After: 

On the other hand, whales live in oceans and it is very 

difficult to calculate their exact population. They have 

plenty of free space to roam around – oceans are huge 

places! As a consequence, it seems very unlikely whales will 

become extinct.  
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English – Wednesday 24/06/2020 
 

It seems that the several species of whales in existence are in 

decline. If we continue to do nothing about it, they will soon 

die out altogether. Although their existence is threatened, 

many would argue that, since whaling has stopped their 

numbers have risen in recent years. Until we cease the 

barbaric hunting of whales by certain countries, then they 

will continue to be at risk 

 

Reading – Monday 22/06/2020 
 

“The events in the poem are supernatural” 

Reasons for Reasons against 
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Reading – Wednesday 24/06/2020 
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Maths - Monday 22/06/2020 
 

Ruby 
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Pearl 

 

 

Diamond 
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Maths – Tuesday 23/06/2020 
 

Ruby 
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Pearl 

 

 

Diamond 
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Maths – Wednesday 24/06/2020 
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Maths – Thursday 25/06/2020 
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Maths – Friday 26/06/2020 
 

Use a formal method to calculate the answers to these questions.  

 

Ruby 

1. There are 6 biscuits in a packet. A shop orders 53 packets. How many biscuits will be in the 

53 packets?  

2. A school buys 53 boxes of pencils. Each box has 8 pencils. How many pencils has the school 

bought?  

3. A wholesaler sells apples for 7p each. A grocer buys 197 apples. How much will they cost?  

4. It takes 18 minutes to make a toy car. How many minutes will it take to make 12 cars?  

Pearl and Diamond 

5. A machine makes 9 dice in a minute. A working day is 264 minutes. How many dice are made 

in 264 minutes?  

6. A cinema has 21 screens. Each screen has 97 seats. How many seats are there in the cinema?  

7. Eggs are sold in trays of 24. In a week, a farmer sells 72 trays. How many eggs does he sell in 

one week?  

8. A bag of nails contains 613 nails. A hardware store has 23 bags. How many nails are in the 23 

bags?  

9. There are 27 children in a class. Each child pays £17.49 for a school trip. How much do they 

pay altogether?  

10. A football club has an average attendance of 4859 people to each match. What is the total 

attendance for the 29 matches played in a season? 
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Science – PowerPoint slides 
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Science – Worksheets 
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RE – day 1 
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RE – day 2 – Psalm 104 

 

1 Praise the LORD, my soul. 

LORD my God, you are very great; 
    you are clothed with splendor and majesty. 

2 The LORD wraps himself in light as with a garment; 
    he stretches out the heavens like a tent 
3     and lays the beams of his upper chambers on 
their waters. 
He makes the clouds his chariot 
    and rides on the wings of the wind. 
4 He makes winds his messengers,  
    flames of fire his servants. 

5 He set the earth on its foundations; 
    it can never be moved. 
6 You covered it with the watery depths as with a 
garment; 
    the waters stood above the mountains. 
7 But at your rebuke the waters fled, 
    at the sound of your thunder they took to flight; 
8 they flowed over the mountains, 
    they went down into the valleys, 
    to the place you assigned for them. 
9 You set a boundary they cannot cross; 
    never again will they cover the earth. 

10 He makes springs pour water into the ravines; 
    it flows between the mountains. 
11 They give water to all the beasts of the field; 
    the wild donkeys quench their thirst. 
12 The birds of the sky nest by the waters; 
    they sing among the branches. 
13 He waters the mountains from his upper 
chambers; 
    the land is satisfied by the fruit of his work. 
14 He makes grass grow for the cattle, 
    and plants for people to cultivate— 
    bringing forth food from the earth: 
15 wine that gladdens human hearts, 
    oil to make their faces shine, 
    and bread that sustains their hearts. 
16 The trees of the LORD are well watered, 
    the cedars of Lebanon that he planted. 
17 There the birds make their nests; 
    the stork has its home in the junipers. 
18 The high mountains belong to the wild goats; 
    the crags are a refuge for the hyrax. 

19 He made the moon to mark the seasons, 
    and the sun knows when to go down. 

 

 20 You bring darkness, it becomes night, 
    and all the beasts of the forest prowl. 
21 The lions roar for their prey 
    and seek their food from God. 
22 The sun rises, and they steal away; 
    they return and lie down in their dens. 
23 Then people go out to their work, 
    to their labor until evening. 

24 How many are your works, LORD! 
    In wisdom you made them all; 
    the earth is full of your creatures. 
25 There is the sea, vast and spacious, 
    teeming with creatures beyond number— 
    living things both large and small. 
26 There the ships go to and fro, 
    and Leviathan, which you formed to frolic there. 

27 All creatures look to you 
    to give them their food at the proper time. 
28 When you give it to them, 
    they gather it up; 
when you open your hand, 
    they are satisfied with good things. 
29 When you hide your face, 
    they are terrified; 
when you take away their breath, 
    they die and return to the dust. 
30 When you send your Spirit, 
    they are created, 
    and you renew the face of the ground. 

31 May the glory of the LORD endure forever; 
    may the LORD rejoice in his works— 
32 he who looks at the earth, and it trembles, 
    who touches the mountains, and they smoke. 

33 I will sing to the LORD all my life; 
    I will sing praise to my God as long as I live. 
34 May my meditation be pleasing to him, 
    as I rejoice in the LORD. 
35 But may sinners vanish from the earth 
    and the wicked be no more. 

Praise the LORD, my soul. 

Praise the LORD.  
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PSHE 
Look at these scenarios and then answer the questions: 

1. Who is not being treated with respect? 

2. Who does not feel safe? 

3. Who is being harmed? 

4. What can be done to protect the person who is being harmed? 

5. What rights does the person have? 

6. Who could help the person who is being harmed? 
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Computing  - Task 1 
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Computing – Task 2 
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ART 
 

 
 

Two techniques:  use one of the techniques 

 

1. Using oil pastels cover the whole page in a mix of bright colours, then cover the page 

with black oil pastel so there’s no colour seen.  

Using a paperclip that has been unravelled, or any other item with a sharp point* 

scratch at the page to make a shape and the colour will be revealed.  

*Make sure that you are careful with paper clips, or you may want to use cloth pegs 

instead.  

 

OR 

2. Create a drawing with bright coloured oil pastels, where there are some white bits left.  

Using a black water colour, brush over the page to create the background – the oil should 

resist the paint and show up. 

 

Experiment with these techniques and try to recreate his style. 

 


